
Dear parents and carers, 

  

Welcome back everyone, it has been a pleasure to welcome our Maidensbridge children 

back today and our new Reception children too. They were all amazing! 

  

Just a quick message to say we will be holding a 'Welcome to 24-25' meeting on 

Monday 9th September at 5.30pm and we would love to see all parents here. We will go 

through some key messages for the year and you will be able to go and see your child's 

new class and find out some key information from the class teacher. We will be finished 

by 6.30pm. 

  

Please let us know that you will be coming, a form will follow this email for you to 

complete, so that we can get enough chairs in the hall! 

  

Thank you for your support. 

  

Mrs K Thomas 
Sent via 
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